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- UNITED STATES POSTAL SERVICE
475 L'Enfant Plaza, SW
Washington, DC  20260-0001

. MAY 1 4 1985

Mr. Jim Lingberg
National Representative-at-large
Maintenance Craft Division
American Postal Workers

Union, AFL-CIO
817 14th Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20005-3399

Re: APWU - Local
\ i Phoenix, AZ 85026
H1C-5R-C 27455

Dear Mr. Lingberg:

On May 7, 1985, we met to discuss the above-captionqd
grievance at the fourth step of our contractual grievance
procedure.

The question raised in this grievance is whether limited duty
personel may be utilized in the medical office to perform
administrative duties,

After further review of this matter, we mutually agreed that
no national interpretive issue is fairly presented in the -
particulars evidenced in this case. “We further agreed that
limited duty employees may be utilized in the medical office.
However, the maintenance of restricted medical records are
handled in accordance with Part 221.3 of Handbook E1-806.

The parties at Step 3 are to apply the above-understanding to
this case in order to resolve the issue.

Accordingly, as we further agreed, this case is hereby

remanded to the parties at Step 3 for further processing, if'\
necessary.






